STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009
(The Roman Way and Hillhead Road Variation) Order 2022

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

Complaints have been received about larger delivery vehicles obstructing visibility at
The Hillhead Road junction and blocking the road into Roman Way as well as
inconsiderate and obstructive parking on the junction with Hillhead Road which is
blocking visibility at the raised pedestrian crossing. 

A No Loading restriction is proposed to address these complaints.  It is also
proposed to introduce double yellow lines on the south side of The Roman Way to
discourage inconsiderate and obstructive parking on the junction with Hillhead Road
and to protect and improve visibility at the raised pedestrian crossing. 


